
Memo 
Department of Planning & Housing 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Kelly Diekmann, Planning & Housing Director 

DATE: January 24, 2023 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing for Zoning Text Amendment for Front Yard Parking and related 
Regulations   

Staff requests that the City Council continue the public hearing for the Zoning Text Amendment until 
February 28, 2023. The required edits to Chapter 29 are extensive and require additional time for 
staff to complete.  

S:\Planning\Council Boards Commissions\CC Reports\Memos to Council\Home Occupation Continuance 12-13-2022.docx 

Item No. 40


